Image and Beautification Board Meeting
Tuesday, November 10, 2020

Meeting was opened at 7:08pm

Members Present
Jennie Stewart Leo Gordon Caroline McDonald

Andrew Fields Lynn Gordon Sherron Harris
Andrew Fields attended the meeting via conference call. Jennie welcomed everyone.

Old Business

Adopt-A-Street City Website Update
The updated version of “Adopt-A-Street” has been updated and placed on the City’s Website.

City Signs Update
Caroline stated that she had not reached out to Alderman Christian about presenting to the
Aldermen/Alderwomen the need to replace or repair the City Signs. She agreed to connect with Alderman

Christian.

Paint Trashcans
Jennie said the trashcans weren’t painted due to inclement weather on the paint date. The trashcans were

schedule to be painted on Saturday, 10/17. The Board agreed to wait until spring to paint.

Car Flags
Lynn stated that she hadn’t been able to research the price of the flags. The Board agreed that since paint for

the trashcans had been donated, the money saved could be used to purchase the flags.

Adopt-A-Street Brochure
Sheron volunteered to draft a brochure geared toward getting residents engaged.

Adopt-A-Stop
Leo and Lynn agreed to adopt the two bus stops near Bellefontaine and Chain of Rocks that were originally

adopted by Shelley. Jennie emailed Caroline, Sherron and Andrew a copy of all the bus stops in Bellefontaine
so they could select a stop to adopt. Lynn agreed to look into some of the wording to make sure that its okay.

Ordinance Violations Recommendations
Andrew stated that he had chosen to pursue other alternatives instead of getting the I & B Board involved.

Clean Update With Bordering Cities
Jennie agreed to table her idea about inviting the bordering cities to join Bellefontaine Neighbors for a common

cleanup date because she didn’t want to lead the effort.

Flower Beds
Shelley and Jennie cleaned out the flower beds in front of City Hall, the fountain and the two flower boxes on

10/20.

Judging of Christmas Decorations
The judging of homes will take place during the week of December 13. The Board will meet at 6:30pm in front

of City Hall. Because of Covid -19, Board members will drive their own vehicles.




Andrew agreed to create a flyer regarding the Christmas decorations for the City’s Website and distribution to
neighbors. He will send the Board a draft copy for comments and approval.

Meeting adjourned at 8:02pm. This was the last official meeting of 2020.



